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_A.,.uBC 
~!; association of university and college employees 

Donald Johnston 
President 
Treasury Board 
Parliament Buildings 
Ottawa, Ont.aria 

Dear Mr. Jo'hnsto_n: 

July 16. 1982 

Re: Public Sector Compensation Restraint Program 

There is every possibility that our bargaining unit will be affected 
by the Public Sector Compensation Restraint Program. We are in the process of 
negotiating a new collective agreement and would appreciate the details of the 
Program to assist us. Please send this to us as soon as possible. Thank you . 

Yours truly, 

Carole Cameron 
Staff Representative 
AUCE Local 1 

#202-6383 Memorial Road, University of British Columbia, Vancouver, B.C. V6T 1 W5 
Telephone: 224:2308 


